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12/02/09 

 

 

Dr. Stephen Bygrave 

Assistant Secretary Coverage & Market Development Branch 

Department of climate Change 

GPO BOX 854 

Canberra  ACT  2601 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

RE: White Paper – Waste Sector 

 

Thank you for meeting with members of our association yesterday and clarifying a 

number of our concerns relating to the operation of the proposed CPRS scheme. 

 

In respect to the issues left with you for further consideration i.e. 

the implementation date for separation of legacy waste covered waste; 

the operation of the lower threshold; and  

methodology for the estimation of the legacy waste liability 

 

Please advise if you require any further information from our members. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

Max Spedding 

Secretary 

ALOA 

 


